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April 10, 2020 

 

Dear Colleagues: 

We are reaching out to announce that we will be unable to hold our annual California Immunization 
Coalition Summit in June this year. Like yourselves, we have been monitoring the Coronavirus pandemic 
situation and although California has done a stellar job in flattening the curve so far, we have a long way to 
go and it is unlikely that meeting and travel restrictions will be lifted in time for our event.  

For those persons who have already registered or paid an exhibit fee via our online registration system (via 
PayPal), your registration fee will be refunded to the original payment form. If you or your organization paid 
by check, we will refund your money via check.  Please be patient with this process as it may take a few 
weeks.  If you have not received a refund by May 10th, please contact Kamrynn Saylor at 
info@immunizeca.org. 

Please remember to cancel your hotel reservations at the Sheraton Hotel.  CIC is not responsible for 
payment of any fees that are incurred if you do not cancel as we do not make individual reservations.  

Thank you again for your patience and understanding and especially for those of you who are working on the 
front lines of protecting public health.  We look forward to better times when we can meet again.   

Sincerely,  

 

Catherine M. Flores Martin 
Executive Director, California Immunization Coalition  
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